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Céras lompair Eireann

BY HAND
Ms. /}nne.-Marle B?urke’ Bainistiocht Maoine Grapa
Dublin City Council, Teach Curzon
Planning Department, 35, Sraid na Mainistreach fochtarach
Civic Offices Baile Atha Cliath 1

DO1 H
Wood Quay Lo
Dublin 8 Group Property Management
D08 RF3F Curzon House

35, Lower Abbey Street

Dublin 1

D01 H560

Date: 9" September 2024

Re: Notice of Addendum _and Extended Submission Period for DART+ Coastal North
Railway Order Application (Ref. ABP-320164-24)

Dear Ms. Anne-Marie Bourke,

Further to our previous correspondence, I wish to inform you of an important update regarding the
DARTH Coastal North Railway Order application, reference number ABP-320164-24.

An error was identified in the pre-application consultation file submitted with the Railway Order
application to An Bord Pleanala on July 12th, 2024. In compliance with a request from An Bord
Pleandla, Céras lompair Eireann (CIE) has now submitted a full and complete version of the pre-
application consultation file.

As you had previously been identified as a prescribed body by An Bord Pleanala or designated by
the Minister for Transport under Section 39A of the 2001 Act, you are hereby notified of the update
to the documentation.

You are also hereby provided with an updated pre-application consultation file. The updated hard
copy file must be made available for inspection at the offices of Dublin City Council, along with
the rest of the Railway Order documentation already on display.

In light of this update, the period for public consultation has been extended, so all Railway Order
documentation, including the updated pre-application consultation file, must now remain on public
display until October 23", 2024 (six weeks from this notice of addendum). Please ensure that the
documents are available during your normal office or opening hours from 9% September, 2024
until October 23rd, 2024.

All documentation is also available to view on the dedicated project website:
www.dartcoastalnorthrailwayorder.ie,

Submissions relating to this project can now be made to An Bord Pleanala and received at their
offices no later than 5.30pm on Wednesday 23™ October, 2024.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the DART+ Coastal
North project team at Tel: (01) 233 4515, or through our email address
DARTCoastalNorth(@irishrail.ie.




Yours faithfully,
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Geraldine Finucane
Group Secretary, C.L.E.
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